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Please would you retain the use of analogue Radio Microphones in this band.
I have three radio mics in the 200 MHz range, and they are the best radio mics I have. Their
 range is considerably better than the UHF ones. This ability often gets me out of trouble at  A
 and P shows where the organisers expect much more range than the 20m expected at West End
 stage shows!
 
In some A and P Shows or other equestrian events, the commentator grabs the microphone and
 literally disappears over the horizon out of site, and still expects the mic to work….
 
R G Weir
 
Sound Anywhere
Christchurch
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